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MARY IMMACULATE PRIMARY 

~ NEWSLETTER ~ 

Term 2 Week 5:  Monday 27th May 2019 

125 Barnier Dr Quakers Hill  NSW 2763 

www.maryimmacqhill.parra.catholic.edu.au      T: 9933 7800     E:mimmac@parra.catholic.edu.au 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As mentioned last week as part of our focus on school effectiveness, Mary Immaculate 
will again be participating in an online survey (Tell Them From Me). 
 
The survey will provide us with valuable feedback on what our parents, students and 
teachers think about our school. Schools in Australia and around the world have used 
the Tell Them From Me survey to help them improve. During the next few weeks, you 
along with your child will be given the opportunity to participate in the survey. More 
information regarding access will follow over the next few days. 
 
You would have noticed the work that has been taking place in clearing the garden area 
between the car park and the school. In the last few weeks we have had Peter Vincent, 
Karen Collins and a landscaping team working tirelessly to clear the section. On the 
weekend we had a company come in to mulch and further clear the overgrown 
vegetation. Work will continue over the next few weeks. We have a Working Bee 
planned for mid June during which time we hope to complete this work, if you can spare 
a few hours on Sunday, 16th June we would love to see you there. 
 
Over the last few weeks I have had the pleasure of taking new prospective families 
wanting to join our wonderful MIPS community on a tour of our learning spaces. The 
feeling of pride is overwhelming walking through our classrooms where it is so evident 
that the children are engaged and happy to be here. Parents comment on the 
friendliness of all the staff and students. I would like to thank you as parents for giving us 
the opportunity to be such a crucial part of your children’s lives. Mary Immaculate is a 
very special place to be where the children continue to shine. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support, 
 
 
Sharon Mizzi 
Assistant Principal 
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Maths Olympiad 2019  
 
Mary Immaculate have entered an enthusiastic team of children 
from Year 5 and 6 in the Australasian Problem Solving Mathematical 
Olympiads (APSMO) Competition. It is estimated that over 60 000 
children will compete this year. 
 
Last week the first of five Maths Olympiad competitions for 2019 was held. The Olympiad consist of five 
separate contests held approximately one month apart between May and September. The overall aim of 
the competition is to encourage mathematical problem solving skills in an enjoyable contest environment. 
 
The top Mary Immaculate scores for Olympiad 1 were: 
4/5- Alaysha G  & Kanav S 
3/5- David G, Lucas W, Samuel R & Darrell S 
 
Congratulations to all of our team for your dedication and hard work and to these children on an 
exceptional Olympiad result. The next Olympiad will be held on June 19th. 
 
Here’s a sample question for you to try: 
 
 

 
 
 
Angela Ruys 
Olympiad Organiser 
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CONGRATULATIONS 
 
 
Angelina Smithson - Won 3rd place in a Royal 
Easter Show planting/gardening competition 
 
 

STAGE 3 GIRLS SOCCER GALA DAY 
 

Good luck to the girls attending the soccer gala 

day on Wednesday, 29th May at Jamison Park, 

Penrith 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 

There will be a whole school assembly on Friday, 

31st May 2019 at 2:45pm in the MPA 
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SPARE UNDERWEAR REQUEST 

Could we please request a pair of spare underwear as well as socks for boys and 

socks/stockings for girls in your child’s school bag. Little accidents may occur. Also if 

your child has borrowed spare clothes from our school office could you please 

return them to the office as soon as possible.   

 

Thank you. 
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 Ballet  

Lyrical Jazz  

Hip Hop  

Musical Theatre  

Acrobatics  

Salsa  

Rock & Roll  

Drama  

Privates  

Toddler's  

Mini's Elite Performance 

YOU CAN LEARN MORE ABOUT OUR AVAILABLE CLASSES 

ON OUR WEBSITE WWW.HYPE-OENTERTAINMENT.COM 

OR CALL US ON 0431 584 508  

Nurture Flourish Grow 

PIANO LESSONS 

 

 

 

Tony McDonald 

L.Mus.AGM, A.Mus.AGM, C.Mus.A 

Parklea/Stanhope Gardens 

Give your child the gift of music 

Beginners to Advanced 

Australian Guild or AMEB Exams 

Fully Accredited Teacher 

Stanhope Gardens 

Phone – 0432072700 

Email – ajmusic27@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

GET READY FOR 

A BARGAIN! 
 

You would be familiar with our church pews 

situated around the school grounds, they are 

now up for sale. 

 

We are looking from $300 each and there are 

approximately 26 seats for sale. 

 

Please contact the office if you are interested in 

purchasing  a seat or 2, otherwise please 

spread the word. 


